Rathbun, Marina (UTC)

From: Hunt, Mollie <Mollie. Hunt@mdu.com>

Sent: Wednesday, August 16, 2023 2:13 PM

To: Pipeline Program, UTC

Cc: Lundstrom, Colby; Dahl, Justin; Palmer, Justin

Subject: CNGC - WAC 480-93-170 Walla Walla Notification Cancellation
Attachments: P Test Notification confirmation.docx

I External Email

To Whom it May Concern,

| am reaching out to inform you that we have had a material delay that has caused us to postpone our pressure test
scheduled for August 17%"; attached is the confirmation of the notification submission.

We will resubmit the notification when the test has been rescheduled as the final delivery date of the item is unknown
at this time.

Please reach out to me for any further questions.

Best,

Mollie Hunt
Engineer Il
P: 208.377.6131

M: 208.830.0435
Mollie.hunt@MDU.com




